Open Spaces Report May 2016

Skateboard Park

No major maintenance issues with ramps, some delamination taking place. Graffiti becoming a problem Boundary hedges cut back.

Daily Inspections and rubbish clearing taking place.

Relief Road /Maintenance.

Hedges in all locations on the Relief road are being cut back and trimmed. Drainage gulley grids in High street / Broad street / Queen street /Market street are being cleared every week.

City Centre Flags,

These will be removed at the end of June

Wells in Bloom

Work carried out to empty and replace damaged Planters, Help given with the erection of hanging baskets etc

Allotments

Since our last meeting we have no new allotment holders. All plots are allocated and rents received. Inspection of plots will be takings place in the coming month.

Cemetery

Grass cutting/Strimming ongoing,
Boundary hedges cut,
Bench repairs and painting completed,
New graves turfed over,
Work on the reduction and pollarding of trees on the Portway Boundary has been completed.
Options for a tree planting programme in the Cemetery Extension being explored.

Mark Culliford.

Cemetery/Open Spaces Manager